JUNE 28, 2018
CITY OF SENOIA
CALLED MEETING
505 HOWARD ROAD
7:00 PM

VISITORS: Stacy Fisher, Mary Pearman and Mike Riley
FULL COUNCIL PRESENT

1. Call to Order/Welcome Visitors
Mayor Fisher declared this to be an open meeting duly convened under the Open Meetings Law
after receiving confirmation from the City Clerk that all legal requirements have been met.

2. Administrative/Fiscal Matters
A. Consider Request for Travis Street Closure on July 3¢ -Stalwart Films
Location Manage Mike Riley asked Council to approve his request to close Travis Street from
Pylant Street to Baggarly Way for an upcoming scene that will introduce the new structure. C.
Fichost asked if traffic coming from the parking lot on Baggarly Way will be affected & was told
that Baggarly Way traffic will be allowed to exit to the left and that arrangements will be made
with Hollberg's for their warehouse and delivery truck. City Manager Harold Simmons stated
that the traffic flow from the parking lot should not be a concern. C. Grover made motion to
approve the street closure as presented & was 2™ by C. Eichorst. Vote to approve was 4-0 with
C. Pearman abstaining from vote.
B. Consider Request for Howard Road Closure from July 2™ thru July 6th-Senoia Public Works

Department-Road Construction Repair

On behalf of Public Director Curtis Hindman, Mr. Simmons asked Council to approve the closing
of Howard Road from Hwy. 16 to WinPak for road construction repair to include building a
retaining wall. Public Safety as well as the residents affected will be notified. C.Pearman made
motion to approve the closing of Howard Road from 4 PM July 2 thru 4 PM on July 6™. Motion
was 2" by C. Grover and carried unanimously.

3. Adjourn
Mayor Fisher made motion to adjourn the June 28, 2018 Called Council meeting & was 2™ by C.
Pearman. Motion carried unanimously.



